Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2013 10:51 AM

To: 'Brian.Sampson@UnshackleUpstate.com'

Subject: "Money for Nothing" & the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Following up my voice mail, left a short time ago, | would like to speak with you about your report "Money for Nothing"
and about the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption, with which | have had extensive direct interaction that will
be of great interest to you and others committed to an honest, accountable New York state government.

Please call at your earliest convenience.
Thank you.
Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org




Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2013 10:54 AM

To: Brian Sampson (Brian.Sampson@UnshackleUpstate.com)

Subject: Phone #: "Money for Nothing" & the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Following up my voice mail, left a short time ago, | would like to speak with you about your report "Money for Nothing"
and about the Commission to Investigate Public Corruption, with which I have had extensive direct interaction that will
be of great interest to you and others committed to an honest, accountable New York state government.

Please call at your earliest convenience.
Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJIA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-455-4373




